
                          

 

 
 

21 February 2012 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have received the following announcement from Omron.  
 

 
Discontinuation Notice - We would like to inform you, that the following product ranges has been discontinued.  
 
Related product family:    G6C 
Related products:    G6C-SV series  
Product description:    PCB Relay 
Headline:     Product discontinuation 
Reason Headline:    Decrease of business opportunities 
Change / discontinuation date:   30th March 2013 
Last order date     30th December 2012 
Replacement available:    Yes, G6C series  
 
 
Related product family:    G6Y 
Related products:    G6Y series  
Product description:    High Frequency Relay  
Headline:     Product discontinuation 
Reason Headline:    Decrease of business opportunities 
Change / discontinuation date:   30th March 2013 
Last order date     30th December 2012 
Conditional Replacement available:  G6Z-1PE-A series 
 
 
Related product family:    G3VM  
Related products:    G3VM series* 
Product description:    MOS-FET Relay  
Headline:     Product discontinuation 
Reason Headline:  Product Line-up Restructuring of specific items and integration into 

similar items 
Change / discontinuation date:   30th March 2013 
Last order date     30th December 2012 
Conditional Replacement available:  G3VM series  
 
*See attached file: G3VM_S pecific type_DiscontinuationNotice_FINAL.pdf 

 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Anglia 


